Librarian’s Report

December Meeting

Dec. 5, 2011

1.  Employee Benefit News


During our meeting on Monday night, we should have the expense from the city for the past couple of months as well as the electric bills.  Also, we will go over the sick hours as well as any new information on the health insurance.  

2. Sparta Plaindealer Project:

On Friday, Nov. 18th, I delivered the oldest of the Sparta Plaindealer newspapers to the University of Illinois.  During our meeting on Monday night, I will share with you pictures of the papers new home.  Again, thanks to everyone who made this project possible.  The librarians at the U of I think you are all heroes because of your dedication to preserving history.
3. Memorials/Honor Books

Fran Vallo provided funds to purchase local author, G. Alan Campbell’s book, Little Billy and the Magical Hat.  This is a children’s book.  We hope to schedule Mr. Campbell for a book reading and signing event in the New Year.
4.  Coming Events:
Dec. 5 

Library Board Meeting



7pm

Dec. 7

Playdate (Children 0-3)



10:30am

Dec. 8

Nightime Story Hr./Cloverbuds













5:30 pm

Dec. 19

So. IL Writer’s Caravan



4:30

Dec. 23, 24,  
Library Closed

&26

Jan. 2


Library Closed

Jan. 9


Library Board Meeting




7pm

Feb. 11

Glitter in the Night

Have a safe and wonderful holiday season.
Respectfully submitted by C. Stupegia
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